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WISCONSINMEMBERSENJOY"TRIUMPHCLINIC"

Paul Mickelson (left), Leyland Motor Sales, and Gary Hawk of
Wisconsin TSOA, conducting the question and answer period
following Paul's presentation to the group. 50 members attended.

Mr. Mickelson explains the fine points of the GT-6+ to some
eager prospects.
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ATTENTION!PAST W.T.S.O.A.MEMBERS
TheWisconsinTriumphSportsOwnersAssociationis planning
a "TellYearReunion"in conjunctionwith its annualpicnic.The
picnic is plannedfor Saturday,August22, 1970. We have
initiateda mailingto all pastmembers,butarelackingnumerous
currentaddresses.Pleasecontact:

MR. GARYHAWK
1223N.. 116 St. .Milwaukee, Wise. 53226 .Phone:414476.2251
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Gary Hawk conducted the door prize drawing. Prizes were
donated by the host dealer, TOSA Imports, Milwaukee, Jim BIau,
owner of TOSA, offered the use of his immaculate shop facilities
and gained many friends.

On April 30th 1970, the Wisconsin Triumph Sports Owners
Association held its first "Triumph Clinic" at Tosa Imports
in Milwaukee.

More than 50 people attended; present and past members,
guests and prospective members. On hand to welcome us was
the owner of Tosa Imports, Mr. James Blau and on behalf
of British Leyland Motor Sales, Mr. Paul Mickelson of the
Central Zone.

After the regular business meeting, a film covering the
Triumph factory efforts at Sebring 1963 was shown. Our host,
in addition to providing an immaculate shDp area, alsD had
on hand four of Triumph's latest offerings, which served as
an excellent backdrop to the evening's activities. The cars
were given as careful a scrutinization as those in the Chicago
Auto Show which was attended by the entire Triumph Club as
a group in March of this year.

In appreciation of the efforts of Messrs. Blau and Mickel-
son, WTSOA bestowed honorary membership and presented
them with placques as mementos of the evening.

At future clinics the club has high hopes of securing the
attendance of a representative of Triumph's Competition De.
partment as a guest speaker.

The evening provided the Triumph Club with a new format
for a meeting program and introduced both the Wisconsin
TSOA and the latest Triumph models to many new people.
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